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Parliament Buildings,
WELLINGTON.

26 Npovember 1982

Barbara Macfarlane,
Secretary,
The New Zealand Home Birth Assn,

PO Box 7093,
Wellesley St
AUCKLAND 1.

Dgar Barbara,

Thank you for your kind note. I believe that the Home
Birth Week did bring considerable positive publicity
for the Home Birth case and proved a very worthwhile
exercise,

I note that you would like to print my address in your

neusletter. Did you take notes from the few brief words
I uttered, or did you want me to supply a short paper?
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Yours sincerely, /'EEy

el Late

Helen Clark
MP for Mt Albert



